
Head of Pre-school and Nursery 

If you have not yet completed your Parent Contribution Form which we sent out to you on the 24th 
of May, could you please return it to school as soon as possible. Visits to your children's new schools 
should begin shortly, after their visits we will talk about their new classroom and their class teachers. 
We will add their comments and ask them to draw a picture which they will put into our booklet called 
Starting School. This will allow the children to chat about any worries, anxieties, and what they are 
looking forward to when they move into Reception.   
 
Graduation is on Monday the 19th of July please bring your children into school for 9am to have their 
photograph taken. We will be recording the Graduation and the DVD will cost £5.00. If you would like 
to have a copy you can pre order these with the admin team. Children are to attend wearing normal 
clothes not fancy dress.  
 
As the weather is beginning to get warmer, could you apply sunscreen to your children before they 
attend school, and we will re-apply, as necessary.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the snack provision with donations of 
fruit, crackers, or voluntary contribution towards the cost.   
 
Finally, can I ask you to check the labels of any of the items you put into your children's lunch box? We 
are a nut free setting.   
 


